

Band Booster Board Meeting January 31, 2017

Board Members (2016/2017)	Present	Chairperson(s) in Attendance	Present
Kyle Ferland, Band Director	√	Dennis Cann, Concessions	V
Debbie Eubanks, President	V		
Sue Henesey, 1st VP		Others in Attendance	
Open Position, 2nd VP			
Laura Thomas, Treasurer	V		
Jeff Milligan, Correspondence Secretary	1		
Carolyn Anderson, Recording Secretary	V		

Discussion:

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m.

Band Director:

Mr. Ferland shared the dates and information for upcoming MPA events.

February 9 – Jazz Band MPA – A bus will leave Wekiva at 11:30 a.m. with the Jazz Band. They will arrive at Lake Nona High School and listen to other bands before rehearsal and performance at 2:30 p.m. No trailer needed.

February 10 – Percussion Ensemble – Students will get their own rides to Lake Nona and David Eubanks will pull the trailer with percussion instruments. Performance begins at 4:30 p.m.

February 11 – Percussion Solo – Students will get their own rides and have their individual performances at various times throughout the day.

February 27 – PreMPA Rehearsals/Dinner – Students will perform a PreMPA rehearsal for parents. The students will receive a pizza dinner.

March 4 – Concert Band MPA – MPA will be at Edgewater High School. Chaperones will be needed. Band will be leaving Wekiva at 10:00 a.m. Concert Band performs at 11:30 a.m. and the Wind Ensemble performs at 2:30 p.m. Students will have a lunch break and eat at the concession stand.

Mr. Ferland also shared that the Apopka Art & Jazz Festival will take place Saturday, April 1. Wekiva may have the opportunity to run concessions for this event. More information to follow.

Positions for the Board next year are available and need to be filled. Mr. Ferland will make a Google form to let parent's know what is available.

Concessions:

No discussion.

Uniforms/Equipment:

The uniforms are to be cleaned and stored for the summer.

Treasurer:

Debbie Eubanks shared that financial information regarding senior's who have a balance needs to be sent out soon.

Fundraisers:

Debbie Eubanks shared that Sue Henesey is prepared to pass out the popcorn information for the next fundraiser.

Correspondence:

No discussion.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:45 p.m. The next Board meeting will be held Tuesday, February 28, 2017 at 5:45 p.m.